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I would like to show my support for the request from SPC Ardmona for temporary protection from cheap and heavily subsidised imports.
I have no affiliation to anyone in this industry. I am concerned that we will have massive job losses and when there is no local production, we will be at the mercy of the importers, with no control over the pesticide use adopted in these countries. This therefore is also a health hazard issue.
I almost always buy Australian produce. If these businesses can remain viable, then there will still be healthy local competition, and lower prices, but they need to survive first.
Please register my support.
Kind Regards,
 
Patrick Croci.

